
 

 

 

Statement: Character Preservation Districts 

The 2018 Review of the Character Preservation (Barossa Valley) Act 2012 and Character 
Preservation (McLaren Vale) Act 2012 (the Review of the CP Acts) identified eight 
locations for further investigation by the State Planning Commission (the Commission). 

On 5 August 2021, the Commission finalised its recommendations to the Minister for 
Planning and Local Government that no changes are undertaken to these eight 
locations, as the Commission has previously concluded there is sufficient land supply 
within Greater Adelaide to accommodate housing and employment growth over the 
next 15 years. 

https://plan.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0005/481919/Character_Preservation_Acts_Review_-_Review_Outcomes_Report.PDF

